
 

   

 
 

Pharmacy Report September  2025 
     

Workforce Wellness 

Staff is primarily Elise, with some assistance from Jolyn.  

We have two contract pharmacists, one at Rexall and one remote. Our local pharmacist makes site visits for 

quarterly controlled counts and making prepacks as needed. The most recent quarterly count was conducted on 

8/22/25. 

Community Engagement  

 

Patient Centered Care 

We’ve recently switched from insulin vials to pens, so each patient has their own insulin and it doesn't stay in 

the refrigerator after a patient is discharged. It has increased the safety of our insulin administration process. 

 

Facility 

We plan to purchase some Pyxis units, both for controlled medications and for current and frequently used 

medications.  

Financial Wellness 

PMC and Rexall are both now using the 340B program. We are saving money through the program. We 

recently had our first audit of our use of the program, and it went well. 
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